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CARPET MASK BULLETIN

Flooring Resources Corporation does not recommend the use of 
any form of “Carpet Mask.”  Most manufacturers advise against 
these products due to the adhesive residue left on the carpet 
which may attract soil over time. 

Carpet Mask products when adhered directly to the carpet surface 
may cause soil, and also may affect the drying time of adhesives, 
cause discoloration, bubbling, and seam separation.  

Flooring Resources Corporation recommends using Kraft Paper 
and/or Tempered Masonite to protect newly installed carpet. 

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  Do not hesitate 
to contact Flooring Resources Corporation with questions or 
concerns.
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